LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 25, 2017

TO: Honorable Donna Campbell, Chair, Senate Committee on Veteran Affairs & Border
Security

FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1676 by Lucio (Relating to the veterans county service office.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Government Code requiring a veterans county service office have a

separate budget, office, and title from other county offices, and report directly to the
commissioners court.

The bill would take effect September 1, 2017.

Local Government Impact

According to Dallas County, no fiscal impact is anticipated.

According to Travis County, no significant fiscal impact is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts, 403 Veterans Commission
LBB Staff: UP, LBO, BM, GGo
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